Minutes, Selectmen's Meeting, Mayr 3, 1982

Present: Katherine Ring, Chairman, Leslie MacNeil, Joha Jones, Betty
Shaw, Secretary, and David Grossman from the Messingexr.

Jack Mulhall was in to see if he can have permission to have a
cession stand at the lake this summer. The selectmen talked about it and

pointed out that their may be a fee, and once he has established

a2 business at the beach, he has no guarantee that somechne else will

also request permission and be granted it. A decision was not made
at this time.

Ed Clark asked if the road agent can drop off some fill to repair
damage to his lawn caused by the plow this winter. He will do the
work and pay for the seed to put his property back to what it was
before the plow dug up the lawn just as long as he can have some
£ill, Permission was granted.

Sally may not be in for tax sale on Thursday but will appoint someone
in case she can not make it. Permission granted.

Adolph Baer, and Ann Bline complained about the condition of property
adjoining there places. Selectmen will look into the problem of the
possible fire hazard and health problem from sewarage. Lloyd was in
and spoke to all in regard to the problems on the property. Lloyd
will be in contact with the owners of the property and see what can
be done. (Brad Routen and Gary Blindt)

Brian Brown said the cruiser will go to the second highest o»idder if
the selectmen approve since the highest bidder would like out of the
agreement. BSelectmen approved and James Smith will be notified that
he can pick up the cruiser for $900.00.

Dispatch understood why Antrim will be going County next year in order
to cut corners. Brian will check on the value of property belconging
to Antrim, ath the dispatch center.

Joe Grabowski was in to speak of his formal complaint about the
Antrim Library. They have once again refused him permission to

hand up notices on the board at the library. Selectmen explained

they have no say as to what the library does. The Trustees have

full charge of the library since they are not funded by the town.

He spcke of having paid late charges and money for lost books and
being refused receipts for his money. He had papers with him to

show the selectmen what he wanted to put up and the selectmen read
some of them, but still could not help him..

George Cole said the conditions on the roads in White Birch Point

are in poor condition and will need work. Secondary roads are still
closed to heavy trucking for another week. They will be open on May 10.



